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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

16 December 2021

John Luke
fvi-request-15992-57c3307b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John

Thank you for your email of 29 November 2021 to the Ministry of Education following up your
Official Information Act request of 28 January 2021.

We have no further updates regarding implementation timelines for dispute resolution panels.

As before, the Government remains committed to implementing its response to the Review of
Tomorrow’s Schools.

Thank you for your continued interest in dispute panels.

Nga mihi,

Ben O’ Meara

Group Manager

System and Schooling Policy
Te Puna Kaupapahere

education.govt.nz
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